November 2, 2012

Superintendent of Schools, Dorothy Perkins
Board Members

Administrators

Gallatin County Board of Education:

This letter is to officially inform the superintendent and board members that I am asking to take a
full leave of absence for the remainder of the current school year, 2012-2013. Family needs and
nty own health concerns have made it necessary at this time. I thank you for your attention to

this matter.




